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To: The Social Issues Committee of the NSW Parliament

From: Gay Lorraine Moore

I am strongly opposed to the recognition of same-sex and support the
traditional view that "marriage" is between a man and a woman - not two
members of the same sex.

Recognition of the latter view is strongly discriminatory against the
traditional view and as the two viewpoints are so contradictory, I cannot
accept that they can co-exist.

Yours faithfully,
Gay Moore



